
 

  AJ’s leaver’s speech 

My time in TG has been a blast. (With the exception of Covid-19) I’ve had so much fun at Primary 

school that I’m already predicting what will happen at my high school, KES. But this time, with the 

memory of the teachers and all my friends I made in TG who will never be forgotten and will always 

be treasured in my memories. 

Due to Covid, we haven’t been able to enjoy as many things as we expected to, but we wouldn’t let 

that stop us. The teachers came up with an excellent plan to bring all the Y6s back together for one 

last time…and it’s worked well. They decided that the Y6s should have 2 weeks back together, 

including fun activities and the Leavers’ service, which is what you’re watching right now. 

One of the most fun days was the Thursday on the first week. We went to Middle Spernal, which is 

home to an enormous amount of trees and plants. We did archery as our first activity, and I really 

enjoyed it. (Being quite bad at it at the same time) Then we went up the hill to one of their forests, 

and I had to bring my bag, which had too much stuff in it. That was one of the reasons I was around 

5 minutes behind everyone else, and late for eating snacks.  

Thanks, mum! 

Also, there was a mud slide. I didn’t go on it, but the state of some people after they went on it a 

couple of times made me just not want to go on it more. And my mum would freak out if I came into 

the car as the ‘mud monster,’ like Maecie did. 

Unfortunately, Sports day was also cancelled…but TG set up a sports day for us all: and it was pretty 

fun! We did balloon volleyball, and speed bounce (which I did unexpectedly well at), and some other 

sports that everyone enjoyed. 

We also made some Playdoh outside on the astro. Mine and a lot of other people succeeded in 

making ours well, but Jack’s looked like he had just signed up to be a doctor or something. His still 

worked out well, though. Then we went in to do some awesome stop-motion. 

It’s not just the two weeks: I have other memories from long ago, from when I started Y6. We had 

panto day, Shrove Tuesday, and many other events that happened in my time in Y6. I’m sad to be 

leaving, but I’m glad to have all these times with me.  

TG has shaped me confident and ready for all the challenges I’m going to have to face at KES. I hope 

it does the same to everyone else! 

 

 


